
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Government of Papua New Guinea is formulating a National Cybersecurity Policy 
and Strategy for the country.

As part of the effort to develop the Policy and Strategy, we invite ICT service providers, 
users of ICT services and the general public to provide feedback on matters that will 
be covered under the National Cybersecurity Policy and Strategy through a survey 
questionnaire.

The survey questionnaire can be accessed online from NICTA’s website at 
www.nicta.gov.pg or collected at the NICTA Head office, now temporarily located 
on Level 4, Savannah Heights (opposite Vision City, between City Hall and Waigani 
Village) along Waigani Drive.

Your feedback will assist to ensure an effective Cybersecurity Policy and Strategy for 
the country. The survey closes on 1st September 2017.

Completed survey questionnaires can be submitted online or hand delivered or posted 
to –

NICTA Head Office
Level  4, Savannah Heights (Opposite Vision City, between City Hall & Waigani Drive), 
Waigani Drive
PO Box 8444
BOROKO 111
National Capital District

CHARLES S. PUNAHA
Chief Executive Officer
NICTA  


